
 

Water Primary School – Information for 

Parents – Food and Drink 

 

School Meals 

All children in Early Years (Reception) are entitled to a universal free school meal every day.  

There is a range of choices to pick from, including a daily vegetarian option, jacket potato with 

various fillings and a school prepared, healthy packed lunch. 

Water Primary School uses a online payment system called Parent Pay, which allows you to 

choose your child’s lunches ahead of time. You will be given a log in to access this system once 

during the first week in September. 

We encourage all children to take a school prepared meal as it helps with socialisation and 

supports one of the schools core values of leading a Healthy and Active Lifestyle.  

If you prefer, you are free to send your child to school with a home packed lunch. 

 

Snack 

In Early Years, we ask that parents provide £1.00 a week for snack. This can be paid in 

advance for the full half term and will cost £6.00, £7.00, or £8.00, depending on the length of 

the half term. We will update you on the amount due at the beginning of each half term. This 

information will be on our web page, in our newsletter, and on Class dojo. Payment can be 

made directly to Mrs Smith or Mrs Greenwood or via Parent Pay when requested via the school 

office.  

Water Bottles 

We will provide your child with an individual water bottle which will remain in school and be 

available to them throughout the day.  


